
FREE e-Waste Collection Event for San Gabriel High School 

The high school’s Parent Teachers & Student Association (PTSA) will be hosting a Free 
e-Waste Collection Event as part of the schools fundraiser and to also help make the 
school and community a greener world so that they can help divert e-Waste items that 
would otherwise go into the landfills. 

The e-Waste items that will be accepted are: 

Computer monitors, television sets, VCR/VCD/DVD players, landline and cellular 
phones, small portable devices, PC systems, printers, laptops, copiers, scanners, fax 
machines, toner ink cartridges, UPS & PDAs, power supplies, main frame units, 
networking equipment, mother board systems, and home entertainment systems. They 
will also accept car and forklift batteries. 

The items that will not be accepted are refrigerators, washer and dryers, fluorescent 
light bulbs, and household batteries. 

They will host this event at the school’s south parking lot (entrance on Grand Ave at the 
intersection of Ramona Street), and set up an easy drive-thru style drop off, where the 
employees from Greener World Recycling will collect and carry away the e-Waste items 
from the donor. This is a free event open to the public, residence and all businesses. 

If the items are too heavy or there is too much to bring to the event at one time, the 
donor can also make arrangements with the company to come to the home or business 
to pick up items as well. 

Where: San Gabriel High School, 

South Parking Lot 

801 South Ramona Street 

San Gabriel, CA 91776 
Located at the intersection of Ramona Street and Grand Ave. 
When: March 7 and 8 (Sat. & Sun), 2009 

9:00 am to 4:00 pm each day 
If there are any questions, or need directions, here are some contact numbers. 
Principal Jim Schofield of San Gabriel High School 
626-308-2352 or fax=626-308-2332 
email: Schofield_Jim@alhambra.k12.ca.us website: www.sghsmatadors.org 
or 
Mr. Khanh Bach of Greener World Recycling, 626-383-7165 or 1-877-497-4972 
email = info@gwrcorp.com website: www.gwrcorp.com 
or 
SGHS PTSA email: sghsptsa@gmail.com 


